
 

10th May 2008, 

CVDG stand at the Cottenham 

Fun Run 

 

13th September 2008, 

Letchworth Garden City CVDG 

Members Trip (cost: £3, 

transport not incl., contact 

membership@cvdg.org for 

details). 

Dates For Your Diary: 

 

CVDG Reviews: 
 

Planning application comments 

submitted are available via the 

CVDG web page at 

www.cvdg.org and also at the 

Cottenham library. 

 

 

CVDG Committee Contacts: 
 

membership@cvdg.org or  

Phone (Alan Leeks) on 250061 

 

Or write to: 

Cottenham Village Design 

Group, c/o The Community 

Office, Cottenham Village 

College, Cottenham, 

Cambridge CB24 8LU 
 

Planning Application  

News: 

Useful Information: 

 

Planning News (editor’s choices): 

 

Author: Kate Heydon, CVDG Secretary & Information Officer.  Tel: 

01954 252 664.  Email: c/o Alan Leeks, membership@cvdg.org. 

Guided Busway Public Talk, CVDG AGM, 27/2/08: 
The Guided Busway talk this year was particularly riveting, with Bob Menzies and Oliver 

Barnet providing an interesting and enlightening talk from a 

construction engineering and implementation viewpoint and 

ecological mitigation methods.  Details are available on the 

CVDG web page at www.cvdg.org. 

 

CVDG Members Volunteer Opportunity, Contact us: 
CVDG members are invited to join in with the group 

activities of the committee by commenting on planning 

applications.  It is a great way to meet the committee and 

to get involved.  Contact details are listed under ‘useful 

information’. 

 

Cottenham Environment Audit Group (CEAG)  
Our ‘sister’ organisation will be unveiling their new report at 

the Cottenham Fun Run.  The stand will be next to the CVDG stand and will include a display 

and representatives to answer questions.  The CEAG web page is located at 

http://www.cvdg.org/ceag/ 

Northstowe:  

CVDG made a representation to SCDC during the twelve-week public consultation on 

Northstowe from 7th January 2008 to 7th April 2008 (extended consultation period from 

original deadline, 31st March 2008).   

 

The latest information on Northstowe is available online in the ’08 Spring Edition of South 

Cambs Magazine delivered to Cottenham residents, and also available online at 

http://www.scambs.gov.uk/documents/retrieve.htm?pk_document=906647) 

 

Hanley Grange: 

SCDC is greeting the news of a proposed eco-town in the district - known as Hanley Grange - 

with concern (3rd April 2008 SCDC press release, SCDC last updated 11/4/08). 

 

 

 

Cottenham Village Design Group (CVDG) Quarterly Newsletter – Issue 1 – April 2008 
 

PDF Created with deskPDF PDF Writer - Trial :: http://www.docudesk.com

http://www.docudesk.com

